
 

Notification: Honeysuckle Park Construction 
 
15th December 2020 
 
NOTICE OF CHRISTMAS SHUTDOWN  

 

As the holiday season approaches, Glascott Landscape and Civil will shut down Honeysuckle 

Park construction works on the 24th of December 2020 and recommence work on the 4th of 

January 2021. 

 

The team at Glascott would like to wish everyone a safe and merry Christmas and a happy 

New Year. 

Important Information 

Footpath Access 
Access to the footpath (shown in red) behind the Lume Apartments will be reinstated over the 

Christmas break. 

 

 

Management of Site  
 

During the break, routine site and safety maintenance shall be conducted on the days 

highlighted on the calendar below. This activity will not affect the public. 

 

 



 

Contact 

 

In the event where an emergency occurs on the site or affects the site, please call emergency 

services if appropriate, as well as the number provided below. 

 

Site emergency contact number: 0499 737 666 

 

For any enquiries or concerns regarding the Honeysuckle West Public Domain Project please 

contact Glascott Landscape and Civil. 

 

Phone: 0499 737 666 

 

For more information about the project, please visit the Honeysuckle Works web page: 

https://www.hccdc.nsw.gov.au/honeysuckle-works 

 

 


